Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 11:42 AM

To: 'Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com'

Cc: Patten, David R.

Subject: RE: Case No. RO0000274, Former Chevron 93322, 7225 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland

FSCAP Extension Request

David and Kiersten,

Per our discussion I've provided an extension; however, only until December 1, 2017. This, and the initial 60
days requested, should provide enough time for the group to meet to discuss the site.

As always, you can use this email to document the extension.

Should you have questions, please let me know.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com [mailto:Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 10:25 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: Patten, David R. <drpatten@chevron.com>

Subject: Case No. RO0000274, Former Chevron 93322, 7225 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland FSCAP Extension Request

Hi Mark,

Per our conversation, GHD on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron) would like to request
an extension for the Feasibility Study and Corrective Action Plan (FS/CAP) requested by Alameda County Environmental
Health (ACDEH) letter dated August 16, 2017. Prior to submitting the FS/CAP, the site is scheduled to be reviewed by
the Chevron remediation system review team (RSRT); a peer review team that assists the project teams with optimizing
remediation technology selection. The objective is to make a quality decision by leveraging the knowledge and
experience within the RSRT team members (Chevron and consultant subject experts). RSRT meetings review site data,
drivers, objectives, and project team plans and provides recommendations addressing technology selection, design, and
monitoring. For RSRT to review the project, and to subsequently prepare the FS/CAP, GHD respectfully requests a due
date of December 15,2017 for the FS/CAP.

Thank you,
Kiersten
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Please consider our environment before printing this email

Omni-Means and GHD have merged! To learn more, click here.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged.
If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not
copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the
right to monitor and modify all email communications through their networks.




